

From: "Gary Kerney" <[REDACTED]>

To: "Jeffrey Epstein" <jeevacation@gmail.com>

Subject: Fwd: Re:

Date: Tue, 28 Dec 2010 17:33:22 +0000

Attachments: Appl_for_amendment_to_permit_for_parcel_A_to_add_spa_final.doc;
Form_request_for_amendment_to_minor_permit_25-10L.pdf

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Maria Hodge <[REDACTED]>

Date: December 28, 2010 8:27:51 AM AST

To: Gary Kerney <[REDACTED]>

Subject: Re:

It has not been submitted. I have a draft but not sure it can go in today -- I'll try. I am awaiting a reply from Oriol on a mistake in the newly issued versions of the permits. (I had been awaiting confirmation that the permit number and date would not change with the final revisions to the special conditions the Commissioner finally approved) The handwritten form is to be typed up this morning.

On Tue, Dec 28, 2010 at 7:52 AM, Gary Kerney <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Did the spa get submitted? If not can we get it in today

Sent from my iPhone